TOWN OF KILLINGLY

SOLID WASTE SUBCOMMITTEE
March 22, 2017
 5:30 p.m.

Room 102
Killingly Town Hall
172 Main Street
Killingly, CT









Commission Members:


Lynn LaBerge 

Edward Grandelski

David Griffiths
Agenda

1. Call to Order  
Meeting called to order by Lynn LaBerge at 5:30pm, all are present.
2. Citizens Comments- none

3.
Adoption of Minutes:



a) January 25, 2017 Meeting Minute



Lynn LaBerge - sentence #4 change the word conformable to comfortable.

Motioned made by Ed Grandelski to except the January minutes, seconded by David Griffiths to approve. 

4.
Tim DeVivo – Willimantic Waste Paper Co. Inc.
Jim Wilson in for Tim DeVivo, Discussion on the NO CASH program working well. Discussion about the ongoing curbside pickup program.  Discussions to put in RFP in January 2018 for curb side pick-up companies …… Questions brought up, will the transfer station still be open if the curbside pickup goes through, How many days, and what hours?

5.
Finance Report –
David Capacchione reported that Mary Calorio, Director of Finance, provided the Finance Report for the estimated revenues and expenditures. Revenues through the end of February are tracking quite well. Discussion ensued. 


6.
Unfinished Business 

a) Town wide Curbside Pickup- discussion of the proposed town wide curbside  

     Pick-up (was talked about in #4)
b) Three Trip Pass Review-
Three trip fees will be raised from $10 to $15 as of July 1, Residents only.      Discussion ensued. Agenda item will go to the Town Council.


7.
New Business – none

8. 
Other Discussion Items
a) Tonnage Report—TAKE 2 did their yearly visit to make sure recycled items are going in the right section for them to pick up when they come.

9. 
Correspondence -- none
10.
Other – from NECOG would like to have a permanent hazardous waste site in Killingly, maybe next to the transfer station. Discussion ensued.

11.
Adjournment- 6:36pm
Motion made by David Griffiths to adjourn, seconded by Ed Grandelski, motion approved.
Next meeting May 24, 2017 - 5:30pm
Respectfully submitted,

J. Blymiller

Recording Secretary

Visit us on the web at WWW.KILLINGLYCT.GOV

